
Fathers, Grandfathers, and Male Role Models of Aliquippa Elementary School Students are 

invited to attend MARCH DADNESS on Tuesday, April 9th, from 9:15am-10:30am in the 

Elementary School Cafeteria. This will be an opportunity to have breakfast and spend time with 

your student, learn about the DADS Matter program and also connect with other students' father 

figures.  Students who will participate will receive a mini Dads Matter basketball.  Please sign up 

using this google form:  https://forms.gle/aWzN1BjtWTmHef7v5  
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